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Synopsis: El Niño conditions will continue to develop and are expected to last through the

Northern Hemisphere Winter 2009-2010.

Current conditions and recent trends favor the continued development of a weak-to-moderate strength El Niño into the Northern Hemisphere Fall 2009, with further strengthening possible thereafter.

Temperature and precipitation impacts over the United States are typically weak during the

Northern Hemisphere Summer and early fall, and generally strengthen during the late fall and winter.

Click below for long-term precipitation forecasts:

http://www.cpc.noaa.gov/products/predictions/multi_season/13_seasonal_outlooks/color/p.gif
